
Oroville Planning Commission 

Monday, June 20th, 2022 

 

 Meeting called to order at 4:40 by Arnie Marchand 

 Commissioner Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Heather Marthaller 

 Absent: Valorie Johnston and Luis Perez 

 Staff Present: Kurt Danison and Cindy Boyer 

 Arnie called for any corrections to the May 2022 meeting minutes and hearing none, 

Approved the minutes for May 16, 2022 meeting. 

 First it was brought up that the council chambers needed a zoning map. Heather and 

Suzi agreed that a map big enough to see easily would be convenient.  

 Kurt wanted to go over the maps for Existing Non-Motorized Transportation trails and 

sidewalks, plus the Proposed Non-Motorized Transportation trails. He will send that maps to 

be printed and sent to everyone to look over and set up a workshop to talk over what could be 

added or changed to the maps. The workshop was set for 2:00 pm on July 11, 2022. 

 The Shoreline Master Program, we need to come up with a check list for the critical 

areas and the critical areas in the shoreline have to be the same, and to make sure that Oroville 

is in compliance with the critical areas.  

 Meeting adjourned 5:15 

  


